
RE: SPA Reviewer - request  
Marley Barduhn  

发送时间:  2009 年 10 月 15 日 23:35  

收件人:  Lin Lin 

 
 

Hi Lin, 
  

This is WONDERFUL news!!!  Thanks so much for volunteering to assist in our review 
process.  Your effort is very much appreciated. 
  

Marley 

 
From: Lin Lin 

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2009 9:24 PM 
To: Linda Pedrick; Marley Barduhn 

Cc: Mark Prus 

Subject: 答复: SPA Reviewer - request 

Hi, Marley and Linda.  
  

I'd like to participate in the SPA Quality Circle Review. I would appreciate working with 
someone who knows about NCATE process and learn from the process.  Thank you for your 

invitation.  
  

Dr. Lin Lin  

Assistant Professor of Social Studies Education 

Department of Childhood/Early Childhood Education  

School of Education 

SUNY Cortland  

Cortland, NY 13045  

 

NEW Education Building 1241  

607-753-4234  

Lin.Lin@cortland.edu  

  

 
发件人: Linda Pedrick 

发送时间: 2009 年 10 月 14 日 10:38 

收件人: Lin Lin 

主题: SPA Reviewer - request 

Dear Lin Lin, 
  
This e-mail asks your help to serve as a Quality Circle Reviewer for two NCATE program 

reviews.  Given your special training with David Bauer, I am asking for your assistance to co-

facilitate two of the 20+ SPA (Specialized Professional Association) reports being prepared for 

NCATE submission. 
  
You already know the QCR process allows you to hone your peer review skills, ultimately 

strengthening your own work for proposal submissions.  In this particular case, your familiarity 

https://tyler.cortland.edu/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAACf0OLC8eh%2fTYQZJ7bBUA%2fFBwD7UpktHyrGQpUMTq8oNbR6AAACGAWvAADJjxaJtxrGSY9foV%2fUkghtAEQVQHhqAAAJ
https://tyler.cortland.edu/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAACf0OLC8eh%2fTYQZJ7bBUA%2fFBwD7UpktHyrGQpUMTq8oNbR6AAACGAWvAADJjxaJtxrGSY9foV%2fUkghtAEQVQHhqAAAJ


and facility with SPA reports will also be improved, providing an important service for your 

own academic department, and the campus as a whole.  The NCATE process is crucial to all 

departments.  
  
The advantage to your Teacher Education colleagues who developed the SPAs is clear.  They 

will learn from their peers how to make improvements in their SPA drafts in a supportive, 

educational and collegial atmosphere.  Your review would encourage your colleagues to 

develop strong, coherent and clear SPA proposals, reducing the amount of time needed for 

rewrites before their official submission to NCATE.  Additionally, part of our reaccreditation 

process necessitates that faculty from across campus be involved in our collective efforts.   
  
Through this experience, we will be experimenting with a unique utilization of the Quality 

Circle Review process for peer-to-peer exercises within departments, schools, and across the 

College.  
  
There are two sessions organized to accomplish the SPA Quality Circle Reviews:  
  
1. Quality Circle Refresher and NCATE Review Criteria, LUNCHEON, Jacobus Lounge, 

Friday, October 30, 2009, noon - 2:00 p.m. 
  
 2. Quality Circle Reviews, Sperry, Saturday, December 5, 2009, 8:30 - 1:00 p.m., Luncheon 

and refreshments provided. 
  
If you are able to serve as a reviewer, please confirm your participation with Marley 

Barduhn by October 20 by e-mail.  It is not necessary that you be familiar with NCATE or 

SPA processes, as you will be paired with a person who is knowledgeable in that area. 
  
Thank you for your consideration in helping us with NCATE reaccreditation.  I recognize that 

this service to your peers is extraordinary, but I would truly appreciate your involvement if you 

are able to assist.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mark Prus  
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